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The Week Ahead 

Upcoming Events: 

 

May 26 – Graduation Dinner Dance and Dry Grad 

May 27 – Non-Instructional Day, Classes not in session 

May 27 – PAC Meeting 

May 29 – District Aboriginal Honouring Ceremony 

June 3 – Athletic Banquet 

June 3 – Special PAC meeting 

June 5 – Amazing Race Contest 

June 6 – Commencement Rehearsal 

June 11 – Commencement Ceremony 

June 12 – Special Assembly – Grade 9s 

June 13 – Year-End Dance Showcase 

June 21 – Last day of regularly scheduled classes. 

June 24 – 27 – Semester Completion Days 

June 24 – English 12 Provincial Exam 

June 26 – Communications 12 Provincial Exam 

June 28 – Administration Day 

July 2 – Reports Cards available online in MyEdBC 

 Field Trips 

   

 

Date Time Teacher Destination 

Wednesday, May 22, 2019 9:00 am - 3:00 pm  Ms. Jeffrey Scottsdale Bowling  Land 

Thursday, May 23, 2019 8:00 am - 3:30 pm Ms. Britney Granville Island 

Monday, May 20, 2019 Victoria Day Statutory Holiday – Classes not in session 

Tuesday, May 21, 2019   

Wednesday, May 22, 2019 
Grade 7 School Tours: Walnut Road Elem, 9:00 am - 11:00 am 

Measles Immunization Clinic – Learning Commons 

Thursday, May 23, 2019 Learning Walk 

Friday, May 24, 2019   
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FYI 

 

Jaylen Sandhu Dreams Foundation Scholarship Fundraiser 
Saturday, May 25, 6:00 pm 
Frankie G's Boilerhouse Pub 
305 Ewen Avenue, New Westminster 
Tickets: $20, includes a drink 
https://www.facebook.com/jaylensandhudreamsfoundation/ 

In The News 

 

Surrey students fare well at B.C. French-language competition – again 
Peace Arch News 
Posted May 11, 2019 
Fleetwood Park's Kaitlyn Lu and Earl Marriott's Ben Tyler took home gold from provincial 
French speaking contest. 

Thursday%20Review%20staff%20version
https://www.facebook.com/jaylensandhudreamsfoundation/
https://www.peacearchnews.com/community/surrey-students-fare-well-at-b-c-french-language-competition-again/
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Kudos 

 

Congratulations to our Fleetwood Park Dance team for your performance in Kelowna last weekend! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to all cast and crew of “Into the Woods”!  I had the chance to watch the show on Closing Night and 
was so impressed.  Special thanks to Mr. Rossiter and Mr. Robinson for your countless hours of direction and 
mentorship.  This is now a very special part of our Dragon Tales Theatre Company history; and our students will 
remember this experience for the rest of their lives.   
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Congratulations to all members of our Gardening Club on your very successful Plant Sale last weekend.  Funds 
raised will help support our School Garden project.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Home of Dragon Pride  

“Building Successful Futures”  

Thursday%20Review%20staff%20version


 6 

This Week at Fleetwood Park - Principal’s Message: May 13
th

 – May 17
th

     

 

Hello Dragons and thank you for all your support of Fleetwood Park Secondary’s Cancer Awareness/Fundraiser 
Week!  Throughout the week staff and students have been busy with special events and fundraising for this very 
worthy cause.  Special thanks to our Student Council student leaders and staff sponsors for all of your hard work.  
This has been a special week for our school, and we have again demonstrated that amazing things happen when we 
work together!  Congratulations Dragons! 

 

 

 

On Monday our Department Heads met to review year-end processes.  The next month and a half will be very full.  
We are looking forward to the many annual traditions related to year-end and graduation.  Students, you are 
encouraged to focus, work hard and finish your year strong!  The remaining time left in the 18/19 school year will 
move very quickly. 
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This week many of our students have been writing their Advanced Placement Exams.  On Tuesday, we held the 
session for AP Calculus. It was excellent to see so many students writing the exam this year.   

 

Also on Tuesday, we hosted grade 7 students from William Watson Elementary school.  These future Dragons had 
the opportunity to attend our annual Science Inquiry Showcase, go for a tour of the school, practice opening a lock, 
learn about “Dragon Fire”, and hear about the many exciting clubs that will be available for them next year.  Great 
thanks to Mr. England’s Leadership students and all of our Science 8 students for hosting and welcoming our 
guests.  It was a great morning of fun and a wonderful orientation to our school. 
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At lunch time on Tuesday, as part of our Cancer Awareness fundraiser, Student Council hosted a pie throwing 
competition and a Tug-of-war.  Bravo to the brave teachers who volunteered to be targets for those flying pies – Mr. 
Lavoie, Mr. King, Ms. Marti, Mr. Korbutt, Mr. Toth, Mr. Rettie and Mr. Kirincic!  A good time was had by all. J (And all 
of our brave volunteers had the pleasure of tasting those delicious flying pies!) 
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On Wednesday, the fun and fundraising continued with the dunk tank.  To the delight of our students, numerous staff 
volunteered to be “dunked”.  The weather cooperated with a little sunshine, and we all enjoyed a refreshing dip!  It 
was wonderful to see our school spirit in action.  Again, thank you to all organizing students and staff; to all of our 
participating staff, and to all of our students who helped contribute to raise funds for Cancer research.   
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On Thursday morning we invited Grade 7 students from Coyote Creek Elementary to our school.  It was a very busy 
morning with almost 100 guests in the building and was another very positive and warm welcome for our future 
Dragons.  I was very impressed with the creative Inquiry Projects produced by our Science 8 students; and the 
Scientific Method that was incorporated into their studies.  Well done Science 8!   
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On Friday, we will conclude our special week with the Fleetwood Park “Flame Games”.  This will be another 
entertaining fundraiser that showcases our students cognitive and physical talents in friendly competition.  It 
promises to be a high-energy, loud and energetic occasion with wonderful school spirit and Dragon Pride.  Thank 
you to our Leadership students for organizing this event!   

 

As you can see, it has been a full and fun week of learning for our Dragons.  I encourage all students to enjoy 
these last weeks of the 18/19 school year by getting involved and making a difference.  I thank all staff for your 
hard work and contribution to our Fleetwood Park community at this very busy time of year. 

 

Enjoy your Friday and the Victoria Day long weekend.  It promises to be a nice one!  We will be back in session on 
Tuesday, May 21

st
.   

 

Yours in education, 

 

 

Ken 
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